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The meeting started at 1:04pm. 
 
The minutes from October 27, 2021 were approved. 
 
Update on Parking Lot Adjacent to Student Services (Lot B West):  Chief Trevis contacted Facilities to 
put up signage to show Lot B, Lot B west and Lot B east.  Marketing & Communications will make sure 
the online interactive map matches the signs in the lot. 
 
Student Parking Permits 
Chief Trevis was informed by V.P. Miyashiro that student parking permits will start in fall of 2022.  
Students will not need permits until then however, they will need to park in student parking lots 
starting this spring semester.  Enrollment has been down and not having to pay for a permit might 
attract enrollment. 
 
Spring Staff Parking Permits 
Staff parking permit decals were ordered and should hopefully arrive before the spring semester.  
Staff should still use their old permits in the meantime.  The police department is not citing. 
 
Roundtable 
Lyn – Will there be signage for the exit and entrance areas for people coming from the bus stops?  
With the construction areas, people will need to figure out how to get to different areas of campus.   
Mike B. mentioned that there are signs up against the fencing with arrows.  As far as he knows 
Facilities hasn’t done any directional signage for the construction areas and the spray painting and 
signage on the screens were done by Marketing. 
 
Amy – MarComm is printing new signs for the parking permit machines prior to the winter session to 
notify students that parking permits aren’t required.  They will include the information on permits in 
their winter Welcome Letter. 
Will the campus shuttle be back for winter and spring semesters?  Yes, call campus police for the 
shuttle.  They will be transporting less passengers per shuttle for Covid safety reasons. 
 
Mike B.-Have any notifications been sent out about parking inner campus?   The police cadets have 
been out there giving warnings.  
 
The meeting ended at 1:25pm. 


